
The Consumer Product Safety Commission recommends that every home 

have at least one carbon monoxide detector with an audible alarm signal 

installed near the sleeping area of your home.  It could save your life and the 

lives of others in your home.  If you suspect the presence of carbon 

monoxide in your home call the City Offices at 551-2565 and we will check 

it for you.  This is a free service to all of our gas customers. 
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